University High School Site Council

Tax Credit Grant Request

2016-2017
The UHS Site Council Tax Credit Fund Grants exist to fund Tax Credit eligible events or activities with the goal of enriching or enhancing the academic experience of our students which could not otherwise be funded.

This grant proposal must be submitted to the UHS Site Council Treasurer or Facilitator at least one week before the Council’s scheduled monthly meeting. Any supporting documentation must be stapled to the form. Please ensure that the narrative is concise and clear, and that an itemization of the proposed costs is included. 

Applications will be considered in the order they are received. Funds will be awarded based on their availability and how well the proposal aligns with the goals of the UHS Site Council Grant Program. If your proposal is not granted at the first monthly meeting at which it is considered, it may be considered at subsequent monthly meetings providing you have submitted the proposal for consideration at least one week in advance. Recipients of UHSSC grants are asked to wait one year before submitting another proposal. Awardees will be notified by email within one week of the Site Council meeting. Those not selected are encouraged to reapply.

Requestor: Joel Bacalia – UHS Assistant Principal
  Date: 9/20/16
Requestor email address: jbacalia@gmail.com 

University High School Assistant Principal
Where else have you requested funding? No other location
Amount Requested: $2,880
Date  Needed: October 27, 2016
Description/detail of how the grant will be used (attach separate sheet):
Itemized List of Cost(s) (attach separate sheet):
